Year1l

Our week ahead - 09/10/20

We are continuing home learning this week until we can all be back in school on Friday. We will continue to upload lessons
day by day so you have one english, maths, phonics, reading and foundation task a day. Here is what we are looking at this

week.

Reading - Bug Club Phonics

Reading is a vital part of the
children’s learning and a
huge focus in year 1.

I't is our expectation that
every child log onto bug club
phonics to read the books
and complete the activities
that they are allocated.

This week we will be
allocating the alphabet song
for the children to practise.

English - Continuing to looking at sentence structure.

Maths - looking at the part, part, whole model.

Geography - We will be looking at Wythall!

Science - Handling various materials and describing their properties.
Handwriting - this week the focus will be on the letters 'd' and 'g'.

Handwriting
The children have been learning

how to form ‘caterpillar letters’
this week - they have been doing
a fantastic job of trying to use
the handwriting lines like the

ones that we attached last week,

Online learning

We hope you found the '‘Meet the teacher’ videos
useful and you are finding our online learning
platform helpful.

Phonics play - the free march20 log in will expire on
October 21st,

Phonics bloom is a fantastic website which you can
use for free.

Purple Mash, which you should have logins for (if not
please contact you class teacher)has lots of fun
things to do. Please feel free to let children explore
the site and complete as much or as little as they
like.

Let us know if you have any problems logging in and
we will do our best to help.

Learning at_home

We just wanted to say a huge well done to all the adults. You are
doing a great job at supporting your children while juggling life!

Please feel free to email us with questions and queries, we are
here to support as much as we can.

We love seeing what the children are up to so please send us
photos and updates about how you are getting on!




